Extra Innings

The 2001 OCC Softball team kicks off its Spring Leahi League sea-
son this month. All games will be played across the street at Elk’s Field at
3 p.m. on either Tuesdays, Wednesdays or Thursdays.

There will be one game each week until the playoffs start in June.
Look fora posted schedule in the Tunnel near the Logo Shop.

Mike Miranda will handle all'on-field duties: Newcomers are always
welcome so'don’t hesitate to call or see Mike. Keep in mind this is a very
competitive league and the play can be outstanding as most players on
every team played high school or college baseball. You can contact com-
mittee member Henry Ayau, Bill Kilcoyne or Jim Gaddis for information.

Mike and Bill hope toorganize an OCC team thav will participate
in‘one of the many Hawaii summen tournaments. They will need help'so
please let themknow if you ate interested ot if you can do something to
helpithem. Not all of the regular members of the OCC softball team will
be able to participate in a summer tournament.

A few years ago, we began featuring players and coaches ina person-
al profile story. This year we plan to continue these profiles and also bring
hack softhall memories from the past.

Store and highlights from each game will'be featured in Extra
Innings each month. Thank you for supporting QCC softball.



